
KLICKITAT PUD

Klickitat PUD will deploy advanced meters system wide beginning this fall. 
This upgrade will provide more detailed interval data for customers and the 
utility. KPUD has contracted Allegiant Utility Services to deploy the AMI 
meters.

During the meter exchange, power will be out for a few minutes while the 
new meter is safely installed. KPUD customers do not need to be present 
for the meter exchange. However, Allegiant technicians will knock to notify 
anyone home before starting the exchange. Allegiant installers will be wearing 
uniforms with proper identification and will neither need nor request to enter 
your home.

The PUD will send notification letters or postcards ahead of deployment in 
your area.

AMI meters have many customer benefits, including helping KPUD 
identify and respond to outages faster and improving customer service by 
providing access to more timely power use information. Once the new meter 
is installed, customers will be able to access real-time usage data via KPUD's 
SmartHub app or online. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we implement the AMI system to 
provide safe, reliable power service. For more information, visit  
www.klickitatpud.com, or scan the QR code. n
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Information on AMI Project 
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Scan QR code to learn more about KPUD’s AMI Project rolling out   
county wide beginning in September. 

KPUD Partners With Allegiant 
for New Meter Installation

KPUD’s new meters are 
one major step toward 
replacing aging 
technology. 
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